
 
 
 
 
The Comox Valley Horseshoe Club is pleased to extend an invitation to a 
tournament at our Cumberland facility commencing Saturday August 11th 2018 at 
9.00 am 
 
Camping is available on site for Friday and Saturday nights. 
 
Register by midnight August 8th, 2018, email entries to Trevor  
trbruce@shaw.ca Telephone: 250-871-1015  
 
Entry fee $15.00 
 
Please include your ETA if camping so we can ensure we have a member on site 
to direct you to the camping area. 
 
We look forward to seeing you once again. 
 
COMOX VALLEY HORSESHOE CLUB  
 
 
 


